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Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria, S.A. (BBVA), in compliance with the 
Securities Market legislation, hereby files  
 
 

 
OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
 
BBVA´s Board of Directors, at its meeting held on 30 June 2021, based on the 
Audit Committee’s recommendation, and as a result of a tender process carried 
out by such Committee, has resolved to select Ernst & Young, S.L. as statutory 
auditor of BBVA and of its consolidated Group for the financial years 2022, 2023 
and 2024. The Board of Directors will propose, when appropriate, its appointment 
to the next BBVA’s Ordinary General Shareholders’ Meeting. 
 
 
 

Madrid, 1 July 2021 
 


